

Midnight Sun Family Learning Center

Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning

January 30, 2014

Dates to Remember

Jan. 30 Soup and Science Night Jan. 30 3-4 and 5 School Battle of the Books Jan. 27 6-8 Grade District Battle of the Books Feb. 3 Second Quarter Attendance Assembly Feb. 4 Spelling Bee Feb. 8 Elementary District Battle of the Books

Feb. 19 Early Release Feb. 24 and 25 NO School-ASTE Conference for Staff

Mar. 5 Science Fair

Phone Numbers:

Mrs. Foster- 373-6774 Mrs. Beesley – 357-6462 Mr. Sidelinger -376 - 6776Mrs. Darnell – 357 – 4844 Mrs. MacDonald – 376 -6772 Mrs. Olsen -357-6772Mrs. Tro. -357-3733Mrs. Menzia – 357-6784

Mr. Sidelinger and Mrs. Olsen's 39 Fundraiser

Look for the flier about Mr. Sidelinger's and Mrs. Olsen's cool class 39 fundraiser. More details by the office!

Soup and Science Night

Soup and Science Night is tonight from 5:00 to 7:00. Hope to see you there! Soup, bread, and a beverage cost \$4.00. There are also some yummy ice cream treats on sale. We hope to see you there!

Battle Books

Congratulations to our sixth to eighth grade battle of the books teams for their great work at the District meet. Mrs. Tro.'s team of John, Jackson, Ouincie, and Gaia made it to the semi final round. Mrs. Darnell's team of Daniel, Ashlyn, and David earned second place in the meet.

Congratulations to Mrs. Foster's ³/₄ team for winning the school battle. Ryan, Sydney, Audrey, and Merilyn will represent Midnight Sun at the District Battle on February 8.

Grades 5 through 8 Surveys

Next week students in grades five through 8 will be asked to participate in two District surveys. One is about participation in activities. This is required by Title IX. The other is the Connectedness Survey. Please see the letter sent home today with fifth though eighth graders for more details. If you do not want your child to participate in either survey please let your child's classroom teacher know as soon as possible.

Votes Are In

Congratulations to Mrs. Tro! She has been appointed the position of Teaching Principal by the Academic Policy Committee. We appreciate her willingness to take on this leadership role for the school.

-Heather Littau, APC Chair